
Elena Vandergeest sceotpd@hotmail.com 

SCEOT Professional Learning  

    February 2022 

Hello SCEOT members. Please see below for two new workshops we will be 

offering in March 2022.  

Looking forward to ‘seeing’ everyone for the upcoming virtual professional 

learning sessions. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

me at sceotpd@hotmail.com.              

             Elena Vandergeest  

Registration is simple. Please go to our EventBrite 

page at: 

https://sceot.eventbrite.ca  

Registration now open 

This session will explore literacy and math learning in the outdoors, through a play 

and inquiry-based approach.  

Some quick and easy games and activities will be shared, as well as ideas that you 

can take back and implement right away to enhance your outdoor kindergarten 

program.  

A closer look at the practice of making thinking and learning visible in the outdoors 

through the process of pedagogical documentation will also be visited.  

Culturally Relevant and Responsive Pedagogy  

Date: Tuesday, March 8 

Time: 4:30pm to 6:30pm 

Registration now open 

This workshop is intended to provide members with the opportunity to critically 

reflect on how our identities impact our practice, to consider how student identities 

and their lived experiences inform CRRP and to develop an understanding of the 

structure and content of the new ETFO booklet, Culturally Relevant and 

Responsive Pedagogy.  

Participants will receive ETFO’s Culturally Relevant and Responsive Pedagogy 

resource, as well as other resources to add to their occasional teaching tool-kit.  

https://sceot.eventbrite.ca/

